From: Angela .B

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HR3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 11:59:30 AM

Dear Sir or Madam,

My name is Angela Borland and I’'m writing you to express my opposition to HR3063. This bill infringes on
parental rights, access to public education, and medical freedom. Any and all medical treatments, regardless of the
risk or the benefit, should never be mandated by government and should always be left to the discretion of the
individual (or parent). We learned this from the Nuremberg war trails.

The current measles outbreak is hardly an emergency since the numbers are so low and is most likely the vaccine
strain of the virus that is causing the illness. Science has even named the phenomenon “The Measles Paradox” but
this information is not being reported on by the media.

The current MMR vaccine has been called out as both medically damaging and ineffective, according to the
Hooker/Thompson CDC whistleblower case and the lawsuit filed by mumps scientists against Merck. Those cases
exposed fraudulent science used in the production, testing and marketing of the vaccine. Please read these cases
before voting. Your constituents deserve to have a properly-informed lawmaker making decisions for them,
especially medical decisions.

Please vote no on HR3063 and preserve our rights to medical freedom, access to education and parental rights.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
Angela Borland


mailto:angela.borland@hotmail.com
mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

